Meeting Minutes
August 8, 2012
Shelley PTA
Call to order/Welcome/Pledge
Introductions were given and a roll was passed around.
Mrs. Crandall discussed the T-shirt sales and Entertainment Book sales that will be happening this year.
We discussed dates for all of our events for the school year.

Marie introduced our goal for the year: Goal: Go for the gold — 3 for me. This indicates asking each
parent to just give 3 more hours than they did last year. We would like to increase parent volunteers
this year.

Rachel Springer came to the meeting to make a suggestion. She would like to see a Random treat/prize
giver for wearing helmets to school. If someone could be standing at the front of the school at random
times and give out prizes for wearing helmets, it may be motivation for children to wear their helmets.

Back to school night and membership drive—Discussion was held about what help is needed at the
“Parents Make a Difference Night”.

Volunteers are needed to cover books for “Battle of the Books”

The PTA still needs a person to run our White Ribbon Week. (Feb.?)

Other-- A copy of the PTA budget will be posted at back to school night for discussion and approval.
Meeting Adjourned

Attendance: Marie Anderson, Lynne Bruening, Michelle Dolinar, Erin Roudabush, Melinda Matheson,
Peggy Crandall and Rachel Springer.



